
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number: 02-01-2025 

Date:      02-04-2025 

Subject: Base Commander Nominations & Election 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

George Wood’s term as Base Commander is nearing its end, and he is 

term limited. This means that a new Base Commander must be 

nominated and elected. This is a critically important Perch Base 

leadership position. Ergo, nominations for this position are now open but 

will close at this Saturday’s meeting at Dillions BBQ. Nominations can be 

self-proposed or by another Perch Base member if the nominee agrees to 

participate in the election. Nominations can also be submitted in writing 

by email to by this Friday, Feb 8th to the Communication Officer 

(communications@perch-base.org) or submitted at the February general 

meeting.  Nominations for Base Commander will close at the February 

general meeting and the election will be held at the March general 

meeting. Our future will depend heavily on this election; therefore, your 

participation as a nominee or a voter is crucial. 

  

This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base 

and does not require a response. 
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